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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 All Referenced Appointees 

From: Councillor Arthur F. Guinasso, Chairman 

 Committee on Appointments 

Re: Committee Meeting 

Date: July 16, 2013 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Appointments Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening, July 

22, 2013 at 4:15 P.M. in the Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere City Hall, 281 

Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the committee will consider the following appointment(s): 

 

13-059 For re-appointment to the Parks and Recreation Commission, terms concurrent with the 

Mayor, Ms. Dee Sordillo, Mr. Joseph Sideliner and Mr. Jason Frye. 

 

13-059 For re-appointment to the Revere Cultural Council, for new three year terms, expiring on 

March 1, 2016, Ms. Diane LeClair, and Mr. Thomas Haney. 

 

13-078 For appointment as a Licensed Drain Layer, Mr. Richard A. Peters dba Emergency 

Sewer, Drain, and Repair. 

 

13-155 For re-appointment to the Revere Employment Monitoring Committee for a two (2) year 

term, Mr. Joseph Lake. 

 

 For appointment to the Planning Board, Mr. Kenneth Haggar, to fill the unexpired term 

of Mr. Paul Mazzone who has resigned 

 

 For appointment to the Zoning Board of Appeals, Mr. Paul Mazzone, to fill the unexpired 

term of Mr. John Cammarata who has resigned. 

 

 

 

 

***It is a requirement of the committee chairman that all appointees appear before the committee in 

order to be confirmed by the full City Council.  Appointees who do not appear at the committee meeting 

will be denied their appointment or application.*** 


